All Saints’ Nursery Unit Facebook
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Hello all.  We have entered strange and unknown territory once again.  To keep our school community and the wider community safe this short circuit-breaker hopefully will only last these two weeks.  
Schools are now closed for the next 2 weeks, one of which is our Halloween break.  As this is still a settling in period for the Nursery children I would like to open our Facebook group to keep in touch with the little ones.  You are more than welcome to post photos or videos of what they are getting up to so they can still be in contact with their new friends.  Halloween week is a holiday, one which the children need so there will be no tasks set that week.  This group will hopefully stay active until we return to our beautiful classroom. 
[image: image2.png]


How to gain access to the AllSaintsNU Facebook group
How to join our online community

If you are not already a member of Facebook…

Install the Facebook App on your device

Set up an account

How to find our group…
Open the camera on your device

Hold it over this QR code
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This should direct you to the All Saints’ 2021 group
Request and I will add you to our class group

Things to keep in mind
This will be a closed group and the only users allowed to gain access will be parents/ guardians of the children in this year’s nursery class.

This has been set up as a classroom like environment, although we will get a glimpse into daily lives and homes this is still to remain as a more professional platform.  There is to be no gossip or idle chit chat through this page.  We are here to support each other and our children on their educational journey from a different perspective.

Any inappropriate comments or remarks are not acceptable, we are all doing what we can to get through this so only positive words and comments are to be shared.  If this platform is used inappropriately, as administrator I will remove the user from the group.
I look forward to see what great things you all get up to.

Please stay safe, look after yourselves and we hopefully will all meet up again on Monday 2nd November 2020.
Best wishes 

Alana Hanna

